
REMEMBERING

William Neil Garth Levins
October 16, 1928 - November 7, 2017

Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Liane Arnstein

Relation: Volunteer at Evergreen

We always stopped to have a chat with Bill  when we saw him sitting in the Greenhouse Garden at

Evergreen. He seemed to love being out there and we encouraged him to help himself to strawberries

and told him about what we were doing--planting bulbs etc. He was a real gentleman. We are sorry for

your loss.

Tribute from Frank (Skip) Braun

Relation: Friend

It is with great sadness that |I have just learned of the passing of my dear friend Bill Levins.

For over 60 years, it was my privilege to call Bill my dearest friend.

One could not hope in life to know a more kind, genuine, sincere ad caring person.

We shared many fun times enjoying the great outdoors, always a source of pleasure to Bill and

myself.

My heart goes out to Jean and family for your sad loss.

The Bill I knew would have given his all to the end.

Rest well, old buddy.

With fond memories.

Frank (Skip) Braun


